
Age-Friendly Community Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

June 1, 2021 

 

I. Attendees: Leroy Walker, Cindy Larrabee, Sally Gagnon, Diane Vincent, Frank 

Pippin, Belinda Gerry, Larry Pelletier and Jo Sabourin 

 

II. Meeting opened at 5:30 p.m. 

 

III. Minutes were reviewed.  Motion by Diane Vincent to approve.  Second by Larry 

Pelletier. 

 

IV. Mass gathering rules have been lifted.  Masks are now optional, as of this meeting. 

 

V. Movies will be held on the first and third Tuesdays of each month as suggested by 

Leroy Walker.  Both movies will be held from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 Noon.  There will 

be a different movie each time.  Movies will begin in July. 

 

VI. The committee will be submitting a grant application to the City of Auburn to 

purchase 6 benches and one trash receptacle to be placed in front of the art wall on 

Main Street in New Auburn and possibly on Court Street near the library or at the 

bank in that area.  The request will be for $10,000.00. 

 

We hope to have another grant opportunity in order to add more art to what is already 

displayed on the art wall.  It was suggested that the art be done by Auburn residents, 

depicting the history of Auburn. 

 

VII. A NEW Public Safety building is to be built near the Auburn Central Fire Station. 

 

VIII. There will be no balloon festival this year. 

 

IX. We may be able to do something for the 4th of July to raise money. 

 

X. Open Session: 

1. Beef Stew meal took in $330.00 in donations. 

2. Jamie will be asked to give an account of finances at our next meeting. 

 

XI. Adjournment – Motion by Belinda.  Second by Frank Pippin  


